
 

A poll conducted for the Star Tribune and Minnesota Public Radio News by Mason-Dixon 

Polling and Research Inc. shows clear consensus that Minnesotans do not support the 

dangerous type of sulfide mining being proposed in northeast Minnesota. 

Public opinion, science and the law are aligned, and it's time to take action. Sulfide mining 

threatens our most valuable water resources and the health of Minnesotans. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

the margin of error of ± 3.5 percentage points 

Source: Star Tribune/MPR Minn. Poll Feb. 17-19, 2020                                                     


